
Marcos Robles Receives 2013-14 Student Engineer of the Year Award 

 

On February 21, 2014 during the Engineers Week, Mr. Marcos Robles received the 2013-14 

Student Engineer of the Year Award from the Florida West Coast Section of the American 

Society of Mechanical Engineers (ASME).  This award is given for outstanding academic 

achievement, and services to the community and the ASME Student section at USF.   

Marcos Robles is seeking his Bachelor of Science degree in Mechanical Engineering at the 

University of South Florida.  His outstanding efforts in and outside the classroom made him an 

ideal candidate for this honor and recognition.  He not only maintains an outstanding GPA in an 

extremely difficult curriculum, but also works part time at a local machine shop specializing in 

aerospace components.  In spite of these necessary time commitments, he finds time to be 

active in both the American Society of Mechanical Engineers, currently holding the position of 

Vice Chair, as well as the Society of Automotive Engineers.  Anyone interfacing with Marcos is 

immediately impressed by his professionalism and communication skills.   

 


